
September 25-29, 2023

Progress reports were sent out on Friday. If anyone has any questions, please feel free to
contact me. Here are news and notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ I still have two children without paint shirts. If you are not sure if that is you,

please message me.
○ Make sure the superkids reader books get back into your child’s backpack

for school every day. We use them to read at school as well.
★ Chapel:

○ Our Lakeside Operation Go! Presentation was moved to this Tuesday at
1:30pm. Please feel free to join if you can.

★ Memory work
○ I continue to have many children not reciting Bible verses to me. Now that

we have been in the swing of things for a couple weeks, you might notice
grades lowered for not saying the memory work. Remember the goal is to
provide our children with a firm foundation for life.

★ Singing in church
○ Reminder we will be singing Sunday, October 8th in the 10:00am service at

St. Stephens.
★ Superhero Day!

○ Kids are allowed to dress up like superheroes for a special presentation this
coming Friday, September 29th. The presentation is at 2:00pm if anyone
would like to come. Also on this day, first grade will be having show and tell.
They may bring in anything they think is SUPER!

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will do many apple science activities to prepare for the fall.
○ Math we will look at solid shapes, adding doubles, writing addition problems
○ Christ Light we will continue to learn about Abraham.
○ Music we will start learning our song to sing in church October 8th. We are

also practicing high and low and echo songs.

God’s blessings!

Mrs. Trimmer




